
The Davistown Museum would like to announce the 
publication of Where Have All the Plastics Gone? Ménage à 
Trois in the Sea Surface Microlayer: Nanoparticles as Vectors 
of Environmental Chemicals. 

I would like to ask the press to provide more detailed coverage on the presence and 
significance of plastic nanoparticles (PNP) in the environment than has thus far 
been reported in media such as the New York Times, the Public Broadcasting 
Network, Pro Publica, and the TV news media, etc. The enclosed public safety 
notice which accompanies this publication provides a synopsis of the reasons why 
we have issued a hazardous material alert about the devolution of microplastic 
debris into plastic nanoparticles. Plastic nanoparticles become efficient carriers of 
environmental carriers in all trophic levels of the biosphere. Please contact me with 
questions you may have about these and other museum publications. 

H.G. Skip Brack 
Curator, Davistown Museum 
Department of Environmental History 
207-288-5126 
Messages at 1-888-405-2007 

Please also see our many other publications at pennywheelpress.com or 
davistownmuseum.org.  


